
 
 

 

June 13, 2020 
 

 

KIND ATTENTION STUDENTS! 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF COMPANY SECRETARY  
EXECUTIVE ENTRANCE TEST (CSEET) 

 
In view of the prevailing situation due to COVID 19, Company Secretary 

Executive Entrance Test (CSEET) proposed to be held on Friday, 17th July 2020 
is postponed. 

 
CSEET will now be held on Saturday, the 29th August 2020.  

 
The Last date of registration for appearing in above CSEET shall be Monday, 

the 27th July 2020. 
 

All students may take note of the same. 

 
(CS Asish Mohan) 

Secretary 
  

   
 

  
 

 
 

 
 


